Looking Toward Sunday E-mail 

for those who attend Faith Baptist Church, Streetsboro, Ohio 

May 21, 2006

Dear Friends and Family of Faith,
 

This little story about “Family Relationships” made me smile (and think):
 

I ran short of money while visiting my brother and borrowed $50 from him.
After my return home, I wrote him a short letter every few weeks, enclosing a $5 check in each one. He called me up and told me how much he enjoyed the letters, regardless of the money; I had never written regularly before.
Eventually I sent off a letter and the last five-dollar check.
In my mailbox the next week I found an envelope from my brother. Inside was another $50.
 

This may give some an idea to try if you have not heard from some family members in awhile! And what a great way to get our minds thinking on creative ways to settle uncomfortable matters between family members. Let me know if any of this works for you.
 

This Sunday we have our regular services at 9:30 and 10:45 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  In our 10:45 a.m. worship service we will continue our study in John 17 by looking at verses 1–5, where Jesus prays for Himself and His glory. What does that have to do with us? Well, it has to do with how we serve Him and thereby glorify Him here on earth. Our service for God is important in many different ways, and we will consider a few of them then.
 

In our evening service we will be showing the video The Da Vinci Delusion, about an hour long but well worth the time. If you go to our website (listed below) there is a link to click to get more information on it. With The Da Vinci Code film now in theaters, this is certainly an opportune time to address some of the issues both the book and film raise regarding Jesus, Who He was and is, His church, and many subjects regarding mysterious writings and societies. Plan to attend with friends. This will open some dialogue with them about the Christian faith. We will receive an offering to help with the costs.
 

Don’t forget that on Monday, May 22, at 7:00 p.m. we will have Pastor Mike Castelli here to discuss some more aspects of this film. This will be a time to ask your questions, not only about the film, but about Christianity in general. This time together will be over an hour long, but we will have a break in between. We hope others from the community and other churches will join us. We will receive an offering for Mike’s ministry; please come prepared.
 

For our church board members: Don’t forget our regular meeting this Sunday at 4:00 p.m. For everyone: Please pray for our wisdom and sensitivity to God’s Spirit and His will for us as we lead His people here.
 

This Sunday we welcome home our college students. Almost all of them should be here for at least the next couple of weeks, if not for the whole summer. Several are here year-round, and we don’t take them for granted. It is always nice when they can all be back together, so the ZOE! ABF should be fairly full.
 

And almost all of our military personnel who we regularly pray for are home or on their way. We look forward to seeing Justin Goodrich soon (maybe he will bring his Cobra helicopter with him!) and Heath Stephenson sometime next month. Pray for their continued safety and strength.
 

Pray today and tomorrow for our services this Sunday, that God will be glorified and His Word will be clearly taught. Pray for our hearts to be in tune with God’s Holy Spirit and that we will do what He tells us.
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